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Re: Objection to the proposed NSW redistribution 

 

I would like to lodge my objection to the proposed redistribution which would abolish the 

federal seat of North Sydney.  

 

Over the last twenty five years I have benefitted from the community around me here in 

North Sydney. As an outsider I quickly became aware of a well integrated community 

functioning around the many schools, churches, neighbourhood centres and libraries. A 

strong local historical society was also in evidence. All this in the presence of the rapidly 

expanding north Sydney CBD which continues to grow.  

 

The Kirribilli Neighbourhood Centre provides a place for the locals to interact as do 

many of the long standing businesses. Book Groups for discussion and a Film group 

bring people together and foster community adhesion as do any number of other classes. 

The local response to the proposed bicycle ramp is illustrative of the strong community 

that we have. 

here and that we do not wish to lose in an amalgamation.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Ann Heller 
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